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Dear Parents 

Have a great half term break and we look forward to 

seeing you all refreshed for the fun and exciting 

summer terms on Tuesday 7th June. Please remember 

not to come in on the 6th as it’s an inset day! 

 

Mr Henson 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to 

Mr Henson at the end of the school year. 

We wish him all the very best in his new 

teaching job in Bristol. 

 

Nursery 

There are still a few spaces at nursery in 

September for 2, 3 and 4 year olds. If anyone is 

interested either pop into nursery and see Rhiannon 

or pop into school office and leave contact details and 

nursery will call you to arrange a visit.  

 

Bath International Music Festival. 

‘Last Friday most of the Year 5’s had the amazing 
opportunity to open the International Bath Music 
Festival. The event took place in the magnificent Bath 
Abbey. Year 5 were lucky enough to work with a 
famous beat-boxer called Shlomo. Even the mayor of 
Bath came to watch us! When we worked with 
Shlomo we learnt and composed songs and then we  
performed our songs to in front of hundreds of 
people, including our parents and family. The songs 
were called ‘to be a good friend’, ‘making a move’ and 
‘seize the moment’. We all had a fun and fantastic 
day.’  
 

Enterprise Day 
‘On Tuesday Year 5 put on a day of fun for the 
children at Westfield. We organised a fete so that we 
could raise money to attend the music festival. We all 
worked in groups and decided on a stall that we 
would like to run. We had a cake stall, face painting 
stall, human fruit machine, throw a hoop, apple 
bobbing, score a goal, decorate a biscuit and drinks 
stall. Everyone had a great time and enjoyed spending 
their money at our fete. We learnt to work in teams 
and cooperate, handle money and understand how to 
make a profit. We are so pleased to announce that we 
raised an amazing £402!!! We have raised so much 
that we are able to donate some of this to the 
fantastic Year 6 lifeskills, which the Year 5 children will 
be going on next year. Thank you to everyone who 
supported our event.’ 
 
Written by Ayesha Baber, 
Jenna Parfitt and Holly Smith 
 

Tennis  

Tennis Club is starting the 

first day back after half term. 

Every Tuesday 3.00-4.00pm 

at school, £2.00 per session. 

First come first serve. If you 

would like to do it please see 

Mr Chorley ASAP. 

 
Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

We are collecting the Active Kids 
vouchers that are being given out at 
Sainsburys. We have a collection box 
in the library. 
 

Fosseway School Fete 

Fosseway School are holding a summer fete on 17th 

June from 3.30pm-6.30pm. Pop along and have some 

fun! 
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Diary Dates  
 

May 

Mon 30 - 

Fri 3 June Half Term 

 

June 

Mon 6  Inset Day 

Tues 14  New Parents Evening 7.00pm 

Thurs 16  Sports Day 

Mon 20  Business Govs Meeting 6.00pm 

Tues 21  Play And Learn 

Thurs 30 Music Concert 6.00pm 

July 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Weds 13 Year 6 Performance  

1.00pm and 5.00pm 

Fri 15  Summer Fayre 

Tues 19  Year 6 Leavers Disco 

Thurs 21 Inset Day 

Fri 22  Summer Holidays Start 

 

September  

Mon 5  Pupils Return to School 

 

Full calendar is available from the school foyer. 

 

Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


